
Dear Pupil, 

Welcome to Primary 7! 

I’ll be your teacher (Mr Robinson) and we will also have Miss Lane helping in the class along 

with other assistants. 

We have a lot of Numeracy and Literacy to get through this year- so make sure you’re 

wearing your thinking caps! 

You can also look forward to learning about these topics in the World Around Us: 

  Space 

  Victorians 

  Northern Ireland 

To make sure that we have a great year, please ensure that you have the following supplies: 

o Pritt Stick 

o Filled pencil case: 3 HB pencils, sharper, colouring pencils and a white rubber. 

o Box of Tissues 

Non-essential, but recommended: 

o Felt tips 

o Protractor 

o Highlighters 

o An old shirt for art activities. 

 

 

You will also have P.E. each week on Thursday. Your PE kit should be a 

white polo shirt, dark tracksuit bottoms/leggings and a pair of non-  

marking trainers. On our PE day you should come to school wearing 

your kit.  

 

If you are bringing your break or lunch, you should have it in a labelled bag or lunchbox. 

I am looking forward to learning new things with you next year! Remember that school 

starts on Thursday 25th August 2022. 

 

Many thanks,  

Mr Robinson 


